
Ref: F/3393 
This matter is being dealt with by: 
Deborah Wragg 
T 0115 9932575 
E development.management@nottscc.gov.uk 
W Nottinghamshire.gov.uk  
 
 
 
The Occupier 
236, LOWMOOR ROAD, 
KIRKBY-IN-ASHFIELD 
NOTTINGHAM 
NG17 7JU 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam        16 November 2015 
 

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 
Notice under Article 15 

 
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENTS: Proposed construction and operation of a recyclates 
bulking, waste transfer facility with associated infrastructure including external 
recyclates bays, weighbridge, weighbridge cabins, welfare facilities, parking areas, wash 
bay, sprinkler tank and associated pump house, site access improvements and 
landscaping, on land off Welshcroft Close, Portland Industrial Estate (part of the Former 
Summit Colliery), Kirkby-in-Ashfield, Nottinghamshire. 
 
LOCATION: Land off Welshcroft Close, Portland Industrial Estate, Kirkby-in-Ashfield 
 
 
APPLICANT: Veolia Environmental Services Nottingham Ltd 
 
I write to notify you of the above planning application which have been submitted to this 
Authority.  A location plan is included for your reference, although details of the full application 
documents and plans submitted can be inspected at the offices of Ashfield District Council, 
The Planning Department, Council Offices, Urban Road, Kirkby in Ashfield, 
Nottinghamshire, NG17 8DA or at the address below during normal office hours.  



  
If you wish to comment on the application can do so by e-mail to 
development.management@nottscc.gov.uk you must include your name and full postal address, or  
write to me at Nottinghamshire County Council, Development Management, County Hall, 
West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP, within 21 days from the date of this letter.  Please 
note that any comments received after the end of the 21day period may not be able to be 
considered.   You must include your name and full postal address.   
 
If you wish to see a copy of the planning application details on line, they are available at 
www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/planningsearch/plandisp.aspx?AppNo=F/3393  
 
If you wish to comment on the application you should be aware your name, address and any 
comments you make will be publicly available.  Your comments will be retained for the period of 
the applications and for a relevant period thereafter.  
 
If you wish to discuss the matter please contact Deborah Wragg on the above telephone 
number. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
For Group Manager Planning 
Nottinghamshire County Council
 


